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To: All EMS Agencies in Monroe-Livingston Region   Advisory 08-05 
 
From: Manish N. Shah, MD 
 Regional Medical Director 
 
Date: August 14, 2008  
 
Re: Medication and Needle Lock-Up 
 
 
 
In accordance with NYS DOH Part 800.23 (f) all medications and needles must be secured when 
not in use.  Only authorized persons should have access. 
 
In addition, agencies that have both ALS and BLS technicians are required to have separate locked 
cabinets for both levels.  At no time should BLS technicians have access to ALS gear/medications. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sheri Adam at 463-2900 or OPC@urmc.rochester.edu. 
 
 


